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MANDATORY PAYMENT
 OF EMPLOYERS’ AND EMPLOYEES’ 
PREMIUM CONTRIBUTIONS TO ACAs

 
Effective July 1, 2015, all employers in the government and private sectors 
shall pay their premium contributions at our Accredited Collecting Agents 
(ACAs) or through e-Payment facilities.  The complete list of all ACAs can 
be accessed through www.philhealth.gov.ph. Only premiums from micro-
firms, employers with less than 11 employees and Kasambahays shall be 
accepted at PhilHealth offices. 

Also exempted from this policy are employers in areas or provinces  in 
the following circumstances until such time  that access to payment and 
electronic reporting can be provided: 

•	 For provinces classified as Geographically Isolated and Disadvantaged 
Areas (GIDAS) with no available internet service provider and ACAs, 
premium payments and soft copy reports will still be accepted in 
PhilHealth offices; and 

•	 In areas where there are ACAs but have no available internet service 
providers, soft copy reports shall be submitted to the nearest PhilHealth 
office. 

Other inquiries may be referred to our Call Center at (02) 441-7442 or 
through any of our Regional Offices. 
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